
	

	

No: 373/24 
 
 
27th November 2024 
 
 
TO:  ALL POSTAL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
ROYAL MAIL GROUP NATIONAL BRIEFING – WEDNESDAY 11TH DECEMBER 2024 
 
We are writing to confirm that a National Briefing will take place on Wednesday 11th December at 
Congress House, Great Russell Street London WC1B 3LS. 
 
The briefing will commence at 12:30 and close no later than 16:00. 
 
We will cover the crucial issues of the Royal Mail takeover bid and USO negotiations.  
 
It is vital that all Branches are represented with a full Senior Reps delegation including Field 
Officials, Branch Secretaries, Area Representatives and equivalents across the Royal Mail Group.  
 
We ask all Branches to make this a priority commitment.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

     
 
Dave Ward      Martin Walsh      
General Secretary     Deputy General Secretary (Postal)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


